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Momentary mayhem interrupted at Brantley Hinshaw Park. 

 
On Oct 7th 2007, Arlington C.O.P.’s most dynamic husband and wife duo, Bonnie and 
Gil Gin were out patrolling on a Sunday afternoon.  In the area of Overbrook Dr, they 
spotted two four wheelers trave ling at a high rate of speed westbound.  They were soon 
out of sight.  Later, while Bonnie and Gil were checking the Brantley Hinshaw Park area, 
they spotted the two four wheelers again.  This time, the two male riders were said to be 
flying down the walkways of the park, causing people to run from the area and grab their 
children. 
 
Gil and Bonnie called 9-1-1 immediately.  Arlington PD Officer J. Bucek arrived at the 
scene.  The four wheelers then fled the area and split up.  Officer Bucek was able to stop 
one of the riders.  The other went back and turned himself in.    
 
It has now been nearly two months since the incident, and thanks to the teamwork by Gil, 
Bonnie and Officer Bucek, the four wheelers have not been seen in the area again.  

 
  
 


